
Bottorff, Thomas E
6/6/2010 9:32:57 AM
'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: London 

Paul,
I was hoping this would work, but I had my dates wrong when we last spoke. I thought I was leaving on June 16, 
but it turns out I’m leaving on July 16.
Oh, well...I'm glad you're getting away from the madness for a while. See you in a few weeks.
Tom

---- Original Message-----
From: Clanon, Paul 1 inailto ipaul.clanon@.cpuc.ca.gov 1 
Sent: Saturday, June 05, 2010 11:36 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: London

Tom, I'll be in London again from tomorrow through the 19th (except next weekend) in case there's any overlap 
and you feel like a coffee.
I promise no talking about work!
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